
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, October 22, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Turkey Ham and Cheese Panini  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No Birthdays Today  
 
 

1. If you are interested in trying out for boy’s basketball, you must have a valid sports 
physical or a waiver signed by your parent or guardian. The boys 8th grade basketball 
tryouts will be held TODAY from 3:20PM to 5:15PM.  The 7th grade boy’s basketball 
tryouts will be on Thursday, October 24th from 3:15PM to 5:15PM.  Please make sure to 
coordinate for a ride home as there will be no bus transportation home.  The second cut 
for boy’s basketball will be on Friday, October 25th from 3:20PM to 5PM.  If you have 
any questions, see Mr. Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli. 
 

2. Dare to Dream will meet on TODAY in room 102A with Ms. Ramirez. Girls please bring 

your materials to complete our bulletin board. 

3. Interested in trying out for cheerleading this year? Clinics start today! Stay after school 
today until 5:20 to learn the tryout routine from our leader teachers. Dress in athletic 
attire or gym uniform and bring cheer shoes if you have them. You may change in the 
locker room and then we will meet in the small gym. We will stretch together and you 
will master the routine before the tryout times on Thursday! Be sure you have your 
tryout waiver signed and returned to Coach Halper in order to participate today! See 
Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 
4. Are you interested in exploring the unseen world of Pokemon around us? Do you want 

to meet trainers at this school to share gifts, trade and battle? The first meeting of the 

Gurrie PoGo club will be Monday, October 28th in room 102A. If you have any questions 

please see Mrs. Noga. 

 

5. The cross country season is officially over and Gurrie has repeated our "clean sweep" of 

the LT Conference. The girls began the day with a 5 point win over McClure. Roz 

Piagnarelli and Anna Bylsma finished their Gurrie career with incredible 2nd and 3rd 

place overall finishes. 6th grader Molly Eskra won a medal for her 7th place finish while 

8th graders Reese Metz and Sarah Crowe edged out McClure's 5th scorer by finishing 

12th and 13th overall. Incredible finish! Congratulations to all 8th grade runners for 

putting a nice bow on a fantastic season.  

 



The boys also won their race although their 21 team points made it a dominant win to cap 

off their season. 6th grader Patrick Collins finished his first season with a Conference 

championship in 12:42 for the 2.2 mile course. 8th graders John Barrette and Maks 

Washchuk finished 2nd and 3rd while Johnny Garcia and Emilio Lopez rounded out the 

scoring with 7th and 8th place finishes. The add to the dominance, Dean OBryan, Carson 

Turner, Brandon Betancourt,  and Sean Cherry all finished in the top 14. Congratulations to 

all 8th grade runners for completing a fantastic career. You've made us all proud!  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


